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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to a new academic year! I do hope you all enjoyed your summer 

break; spending quality time with your family and friends.  

It was lovely to welcome you all back. Every child looked smart in their uniform; 

wearing the correct clothing, footwear and accessories. Thank you for your support 

- the bar (which is impressive) has been set! 

I would also like to welcome our new families whose children have joined 

Reception or Nursery.  As you would have read in my previous newsletter, Nursery 

is now open all day! The older children have done an excellent job in making our 

new members feel part of the family – especially at lunchtime! We have two spaces 

left for January so please spread the word. 

With COVID restrictions lifting, our doors are starting to open. However, we are 

very aware that COVID cases are rising again. It would be detrimental to our 

children’s education and mental health, if we are forced to partially or fully close, 

therefore, we will continue to take cautious steps. If your child has developed any 

COVID symptoms, please keep them home and take a test that day. Hopefully, you 

would get the results that night and, if negative, they can return the following day. 

It is so important for our children to attend school as much as possible, after such a 

disruptive 19 months. 

Our first event welcoming parents into school, is our Macmillan Coffee Morning on 

Friday 24th September at 9am. An email will come out closer to the time.  

Communication: 
Communication is important to us. We endeavour to keep you fully informed with 
upcoming events and key information.  
 
Please read our fortnightly newsletters carefully. Your child’s class page (found on 
the school website www.cadmoreendschool.org) contains additional information 
e.g. class timetable.  
 
We also have a notice board on the outside wall near the school exit. We have a 
staff rota for the gate in the morning, to give you a chance to say ‘hello’ to your 

 
Thu 2.9.21 School opens 
Tue 7.9.21 Year 6 Transition 
test 
Thu 9.9.21 Year 6 Transition 
test 
Fri 24.9.21 Macmillan Coffee 
Morning 9:00 – 9:45 
Fri 1.10.21 Harvest assembly 
(Parental attendance TBC) 
Fri 8.10.21 Whole school Flu 
(NOT COVID) vaccination 
(further info to follow) 
Mon 18.10.21 – Thu 21.10.21 
Parent/Teacher consultation 
week (further info to follow) 
Tue 19.10.21 School 
photographer 
Thu 21.10.21 Last day of 
school 
   
INSET Days 
1.9.21    22.10.21    4.1.22   
25.4.22   20.7.21   21.7.21 
 
Holidays 2021 - 2022 
 
Open                          Close  
Autumn Term 2021 
Thu 2.9.21            Thu 21.10.21 
Mon 1.11.21        Fri 17.12.21 
 
Spring 2022 
Wed 5.1.22            Fri 18.2.22 
Mon 28.2.22          Fri 8.4.22 
 
Summer 2022 
Tue 26.4.22            Fri 27.5.22 
Mon 6.6.22            Tue 19.7.22 

 

Diary Dates 

http://www.cadmoreendschool.org/
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child’s class teacher. However, if you have a matter that needs to be discussed, please do not hesitate to email the 
office office@cadmoreendschool.org to arrange a mutually convenient time to talk.  
 
Please DO NOT email the class teacher directly as these email addresses are for lockdown and snow day purposes 
only. 
 
School Data Returns: 
Next week you will receive (existing pupils’ only) a Data Return Document for your child. It is extremely important that 
you check it carefully and update where needed. If there is no change, please still sign and return within seven working 
days of receipt. 
 
School Elections: 
Democracy has been in the air at Cadmore. This week the children have been busy voting and electing new members to 
represent the different roles at Cadmore. I am pleased to announce the following: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Girl: 

DHG: 

Head Boy: 

DHB: 

Galilee House Captains: 

Bethlehem House Captains: 

Nazareth House Captains: 

School Council: 

Forest Rangers: 

Eco Council: 

Lunch Monitors:  

Buddies: 

Charliane 

Sarah 

Matthew 

Archie 

Isabella and Jacob 

Rocky and Laila 

Ella C and Harry 

Abhi, Zac, Stanley, Lilly,  Sophie, Hendrick  

Isabella L, Celina, Grace N and Aubree 

Ella N, Shehani, Noah, Habib and Elija 

Harry, Laila, Isabella L, Zac, Courtney, Ella N 

Courtney, Zac, Riley, Celina, Matas, Elise and John 

 

mailto:office@cadmoreendschool.org
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Class  Award  Name  Reason  

1 and 
nursery  

Star of the Week  Elliott  For growing in confidence so much this week and talking to your friends 
and teachers much more.  

Science   Ettie  For exploring which colours she can make from mixing the paints.   

Maths   Abdul  For excellent formation of zero, great rainbow writing!  

Writer   Edie  For writing her name on all her pictures and having a go at mark making 
activities! Well done!  

Values   Eddison  For always helping to tidy up! Well done and thank you!  

2  Star of the Week  Logan  For showing such a grownup attitude since returning to school- You 
really are ready for Year 2!  

Science     (We haven’t done Science yet)  

Maths   Jenni  For showing such perseverance when it came to answering tricky 
maths questions. You didn’t give up! Well done!  

Writer   Oscar  Brilliant sounding out of tricky words when you wrote about the poem 
you liked the best.  

Values   Aubree  Being Courageous- Coming in each morning with such a sunny 
smile and happy attitude.  

3  Star of the Week  John  For being ready and eager to learn at all times. It has been a pleasure 
teaching you!   

Science   Celina  For showing great determination to make the bulb light up in our 
introduction to electricity this week!   

Maths   Gabriella   For not giving up, even when things are tricky. You will get there 
Gabriella - don’t give up!   

Writer   Ernest  Showing great perseverance with those tricky entry and exit strokes. 
Keep it up!   

Values   The whole of 
Class 3   

For learning all six of our Cadmore Values... I am super proud of you 
all!   

4  Star of the Week  Courtney  For making a fantastic start to Class 4 and being such a super helper!  

Science   N/A    

Maths   All of Class 4  For doing some magnificent work on Place Value this week.  

Writer   Matthew  For making a fantastic improvement to his handwriting – keep it up!  

Values   Sarah  For speaking nicely to Zac this week, and complimenting him on his 
performance of ‘The Jabberwocky.’ She showed real kindness and 
respect, well done.  

 
 
As always, I wish you all a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Groom 
Headteacher 
 


